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1C-3 CELL PHONE USAGE 
 
Reeves County determines on a case-by-case basis the need for County provided cell phones. County 
cell phones are to be used for business purposes only. 
 
Reeves County strongly discourages the use of any cell phone while operating any vehicle. Employees 
should plan calls to allow placement of calls either prior to traveling or while on rest breaks. 
 
Reeves County bans all employees from texting while operating any County owned vehicle. County 
employees who are driving their own personal vehicle are also banned from texting while driving on 
County business. Federal law prohibits any CDL driver operating any vehicle over 10,000 GWR from 
texting with fines and penalties, up to including loss of CDL.  
 
Employees in possession of a Reeves County owned cellular phone are required to take appropriate 
precautions to prevent theft and vandalism. 
 
Each department may set their own rules and regulations regarding personal cell phone usage while at 
work.  

 


